
 
 
 
 
I am in support of the 2024-2025 Superintendent’s budget. It is critical that you vote to 
pass the budget in its entirety. Dr. Lucero and SPS are working to ensure that our 
school system is getting what is necessary. 
 
I strongly encourage you to support our schools (and in turn our property values), and 
pass the Superintendent's Budget without adjustment.  
 
Please do not disappoint constituents, and most importantly our children, who deserve a 
complete education as designed by the Superintendent.   
 
Thank you, in advance, for making the correct vote. 
Jackie Pruitt 
Stamford Homeowner / Taxpayer / Resident  
 
 


